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No: ............. 

 

EXPORT OF NETHERLANDS ORIGIN CALCINED WATER-GROUND PORCINE BONE ASH FOR THE 

PRODUCTION OF CERAMICS TO JAPAN 

 

NOTES FOR THE GUIDANCE OF THE EXPORTER AND THE VETERINARY OFFICER 

 

IMPORTANT 

These notes provide guidance to veterinary officers and exporters. The NFG 

should have been issued to you together with export certificate 5993EHC. 

The NFG should not be read as a standalone document but in conjunction with 

certificate 5993EHC. We strongly suggest that exporters obtain full details 

of the importing country’s requirements from the veterinary authorities in 

the country concerned, or their representatives in the UK, in advance of 

each consignment.  

 

 

1. SCOPE OF THE CERTIFICATE 

Export health certificate 5993EHC may be used for the export of  

 calcined water-ground porcine bone ash for the production of ceramics 

 

2. CERTIFICATION BY A VETERINARY OFFICER (VO) 

 

This certificate may be signed by a full time veterinary officer of 

the Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs, Scottish 

Government, Welsh Government or Department of Agriculture and Rural 

Development Northern Ireland (DARDNI). 

 

Veterinary Officers should sign and stamp the health certificate with 

their official stamp in any colour OTHER THAN BLACK. 

 

A certified copy of the completed certificate must be sent to the 

Centre for International Trade – Carlisle or to DARD within seven 

days and a copy kept for his/her own record keeping purposes. 

 

3. DECLARATION 

 

 A declaration that the product has been processed correctly 

 must  be signed by an authorised signatory of the exporting 

 company and accompany the export health certificate.   

  

 DISCLAIMER 

4. This certificate is provided on the basis of information available at 

the time and may not necessarily comply fully with the requirements 

of the importing country.  It is the exporter’s responsibility to 

check the certificate against any relevant import permit or any 

advice provided by the competent authority in the importing country.  

 

If these do not match, the exporter should contact the AHVLA 

Specialist Service Centre – International Trade, in Carlisle, via the 

link below: 

 

http://www.defra.gov.uk/ahvla-en/imports-exports/international-trade/ 

 

In Northern Ireland, contact the DARD trade administration team:  

e-mail – tradeadminpost@dardni.gov.uk 

Phone - 0289 0520989 
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